
Proposal of an updated schedule of the Power 
Unit construction at Kozienice Power Plant
08/22/2016

On Monday, August 22nd, 2016, the consortium of companies composed of 
Polimex-Mostostal and Mitsubishi Hitachi Power Systems handed over to Enea 
Wytwarzanie a proposed updated schedule of the construction of Power Unit No. 
11 at Kozienice Power Plant. The main reason for the changes in the schedule are 
technical and organizational issues.

The consortium will complete the works in the 2017. The final date for the 
completion of the Power Unit construction in accordance with the proposed 
updated schedule was set for December 19, 2017.
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